
NOTICE INVITING PROPOSALS 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Request for Proposals (RFP) are invited by the City of Stockton, 
California for specifications for a REVISED DISPLACEMENT AVOIDANCE PLAN (RDAP) (PUR 
21-006R) Re-Solicitation in strict accordance with the specifications.  Those who previously 
submitted a proposal for PUR 21-006 must submit a new proposal following the requirements of 
this Re-Solicitation PUR 21-006R. 
 
The City of Stockton (“the City”) is requesting proposals for a Revised Displacement Avoidance 
Plan in conformance with the California Strategic Growth Council Round 3 (Three) 
Transformative Climate Communities Guidelines www.sgc.ca.gov. 
 
Proposal forms and specifications are available on the City’s website at 
www.stocktonca.gov/adminbid. Proposals must be delivered to Grant Kirkpatrick up to but not 
later than 2:00 P.M., Friday, September 17, 2021. Please send a physical copy to the address 
below, as well as an electronic copy to Grant.Kirkpatrick@stocktonca.gov. 
 
City Manager’s Office 
Attn: Grant Kirkpatrick 
425 N. El Dorado Street 
Stockton, CA 95202  
 
The City reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals received. 
 
Information on Process/Clarification 
Jeff Molloy, Procurement Division 
(209) 937-8352 
e-mail: stocktonbids@stocktonca.gov   
 
DISCLAIMER:  The City does not assume any liability or responsibility for errors/omissions in 
any document transmitted electronically. 

Dated:   August 19, 2021 
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